Carbury School

The Mall, Sligo. F91 FW10 071-9161014 • info@carburyschool.com



Agreed Report from the Board of Management

Date: 28/11/2024

- The Board Members attended their third Board of Management meeting for Carbury School for this school year.
- We are now accepting applications for admission for September 2025.
- The Open Evening was a great success. We are very grateful to the pupil volunteers, the staff members and the Parent Association who worked tirelessly to showcase the school.
- We would like to thank the teachers for facilitating the Parent-Teacher meetings for pupils in Senior Infants to 6th Class. Parent-Teacher meeting for pupils in Junior Infants will take place at the end of January.
- Funds raised by the Parent Association from the Christmas Card Fundraiser, Raffle and Cake & Craft Sale will go towards music programmes, swimming lessons and P.E. coaching. Thank you to the Parent Association for all their work on these events.
- The following policies were reviewed and ratified by the Board of Management:
 - Assembly Policy
 - Health and Safety Statement
 - Swimming Policy

Linda Mc Mahon

- Update to the Child Safeguarding Statement

Signed:

Secretary to the Board of Management